
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
May2019 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 
Welcome to our new website, new School Spider app and Twitter feed! 
 
WEBSITE 
Today is the launch day for our new school website. The website should be accessible 
through our existing URL/Web address: http://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/  
We hope you enjoy using our new website. It will grow even more over time. Each 
class has their own page. There is also all kinds of information on the site that we 
hope you will find useful. Please have a look!  
 
SCHOOL SPIDER APP  
If you have not downloaded our new app we would encourage you to do so as soon 
as you can, as this will be a key way of informing you about school life. You will 
receive messages through the app instead of texts. If you have not returned the 
school spider letter, sent home before the holidays, please get this back into school as 
soon as you can (there is a copy of this in the virtual office section of the new 
website). See the reverse of this letter also for further guidance. 
 

TWITTER @paul_primary    
We are also launching our own twitter feed. This can be seen on the new website 
home page. There is a copy of our policy relating to this in the policies section that 
can be found under the statutory information tab. We would love it if you can start 

following us and ‘like’ our tweets. Our handle is @paul_primary 

 
Unavoidable Closure School- Thursday 23rd May 2019 
School will be closed because of the European elections being held on, Thursday 23rd 
May. This will be an INSET day for staff. We apologise for any inconvenience caused 
by this closure. 
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Save the Date 
 
Year 6 SATS is week beginning 
Monday 13th May 
 
Wednesday 15th May 3.30pm 
Meeting for Y1 parents re 
phonics screening test in the 
school hall. 
 
Year 2 SATS is week beginning 
Monday 20th May 
 
All the children have worked 
very hard and we wish them 
all the best for their upcoming 
assessments. 
 
Thursday 23rd May School 
closed due to European 
elections. 
 
Friday 24th May Superheroes 
Day in Year 3&4 (children to 
still come in school uniform) 
 
Friday 24th May School Closes 
for Whit holidays at 3.15pm 
 
School Reopens Monday 10th 
June  
 
Week beginning 10th June Y1 
phonics screening  
 
Week Beginning Monday 17th 
June Sports Health and 
Fitness Week (Children come 
in sports clothes all week). 
  
 

Our Current Christian Value 
Focus is Service 

 
Who are the unsung heroes 
who serve us? 
 

How do we serve others? 
 
The Holiday calendar is available 
on the school’s website: 
http://www.st-
paulsstalybridge.co.uk/ 
 

Welcome 
Welcome to Miss Seddon in the office, Mr Birch who is working 
with us as a HLTA (Higher Level Teaching Assistant) and Mrs 
Pearson who is working with us as a Teaching Assistant. We are 
very pleased to have them join our team for this term.  
 
New School App  
If you have not yet download our new school app, we would 
ask you to do it as soon as possible. 
  

 Search for the school spider app and download it to your 

phone/tablet, by searching with the words, school 
spider. 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 From the list of schools, scroll down and find, St Paul’s 
CE Primary School, Stalybridge (click on our school). 

 There will be whole school messages that will start to 
appear 

 Our former app, the ‘our schools’ app will no longer be 
updated. We will only be using our school spider app 
now. 

 
School Uniform 
Just a reminder that school uniform requires black shoes to be 
worn and not trainers. Earrings and jewellery are not permitted 
in school. Thank you all for your continued support with this. 
 
Parking 
For the safety of our children, if coming by car, please make 
use of the church car park across the road and do not drive 
down Richmond St or park on the yellow zigzag lines. 
 

Thank you, St Paul’s CE Primary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Unavoidable School Closure Thursday 23rd May 2019 due to 
European Elections 
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